
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: City Council 

 FROM: Stephanie Hilleshiem, Community Dev. Specialist  

 SUBJECT: Canoe and Kayak Recreational Program 

         DATE:  July 7, 2020 

  

Background:  
The City of Princeton has received $1,300 in revenue since the inception of the Canoe and 
Kayak program in 2019. As we are having more days where reservations are becoming busy, it 
has been requested by the outfitter to supply more life jackets and also suggested a new tan-
dem canoe or two would be a great addition to the fleet.  
 
Analysis: - 
After researching tandem kayaks, we could purchase a new tandem kayak for approximately 
$750. This would be through a whole sale account with a supplier.  
 
Life vests are estimated to cost $25.00 each. City staff would like to purchase 6 additional life 
vests of varying sizes, costing $180 or less if possible.  
 
Recommendation:  
City staff recommends the council approve the purchase of 1 new tandem kayak and 6 addi-
tional life vests as outlined in the analysis with a portion of the money received from ticket sales.  
  


